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Dear Yvonne 

Lydd Airport Inquiry - Planning Conditions and Terms of s106 

I write to confirm that the Trust is satisfied the latest version of these two draft documents captures 

fully the substance, indeed the words, or the Statements of Common Ground agreed between the 

Trust and LAA. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to make this assessment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sue Young 

Acting Head of Conservation and Policy 


